
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
THIS IS A TEST OF THE OPTUM MARYLAND PROVIDER ALERT 

SYSTEM. 
December 23, 2019 

Effective 1/1/2020 you will begin to receive all alerts and updates from Optum 
Maryland. This system will be used to distribute provider alerts in order to ensure 
timely and consistent delivery of provider communications. 

For your reference, all provider alerts will originate from the sender BNS 
Communications. Please be sure to add this sender to your contact list. 

Please email yoru questions to: marylandproviderrelations@optum.com. 

Thank you, 
Optum Maryland Team 
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